
Message from the Director 09/01/2020 
 

 

In 2020, as in years past, the Forsyth County Public Library, our staff and library cards, in particular, have proven to be 

essential in providing County residents with entertainment, business and educational support and connection – both to 

the Internet and to other people. Staying connected and having regular interaction with others can help us in 

maintaining our sense of self-identity while also reassuring us about humanity. 

 As we celebrate National Library Card Sign-up Month, the role and responsibility that the Library has in supporting 

individual users and uplifting community as a whole, resonates with me deeply. This responsibility influences and drives 

everything we do at FCPL, from selecting and maintaining a diverse collection to the development and offering of our 

virtual programs. 

 Over the next few months, it is our hope that you will connect with and join us in uplifting the community by engaging 

with the following library programs and services and encouraging your friends and family to do so as well: 

• Books, Buttons and Bright Smiles 

• Tutor.com 

• Business Support Services and Resources 

• Lounging with the Library: A Read to Right Wrongs Discussion Series 

We appreciate the continued support and interest in our libraries and we look forward to seeing and serving you online 

or in-person during your next visit. 

  

Brian 

https://www.forsyth.cc/library/article.aspx?NewsID=25559
https://www.forsyth.cc/library/article.aspx?NewsID=25411
https://www.forsyth.cc/library/article.aspx?NewsID=22664
https://www.forsyth.cc/library/article.aspx?NewsID=25544
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